CB-9 Artist and Culture Meeting — Minutes of Meeting March 6. 2017

Committee Chair — Joyce Adewumi
Co chair - Harriet Rosebud

Board Members:

Sabrina Francis

Daria Hardeman

Barry Weinberg

Matthew Camp

Community Board Member - Signe Mortensen
Public Members - Monique Hardin Cordero

Present: Joyce Adewumi, Daria Hardeman, Harriet Rosebud, Sabrina Francis, (excused)
Barry Weinberg, Matthew Camp, Signe Mortensen, and public member -
Monique Hardin-Cordero.

Meeting was called to order at 6:48pm.

February 7, 2017 minutes were adopted. Correction to minutes Daria Hardeman was present at

the February meeting.

1. Committee reports

Artist Directory: Joyce suggested we make a flyer promoting the artist Directory to encourage
people to sign up. Monique and Barry will work on that project.

No Events
No Resolutions

No marketing reports

II. Strategic Planning Committee:

It was discussed that the letter to the West Harlem Development Corporation was sent. This
letter asked that grantees be required to attend at least one community board meeting and one
event per year.

111 Old Business:
CB-9 Artists Traveling Exhibition project has some challenges. Artist are not responding
to the requests. Joyce suggested that whoever is ready will go into the library. Monique

suggested the Committee speak with the Broadway Housing director for names of artist.

Flyer will be sent out again.



Satae

Sabrina updated us on Satae.

Borough President agreed to provide breakfast.

Reception was removed from program.

Signe agreed to up-date Event Brite

Barry agreed to finish Flyers

Committee agreed to ask West Harlem Development Corp to sponsor lunch.

Committee agreed to distribute flyers to Schools in CB-9.

CB-9 will send email blasts to the Borough President’s office and the West Harlem Development
Corp; The Association of Teaching Artist statewide and restaurants and bars.

The Harlem Arts Alliance meeting will meet on April 13th at 10am.
Joyce, Barry, and Daria will attend.

Joyce agreed to approach our Children’s Foundation to present a workshop.

Committee agreed to have a meeting after board meeting to discuss updates on Sate

Spring Coming Festival- Committee still has questions before agreeing to support the event.
Signe spoke to Captain at the 30" precinct. He expressed some concerns because of complaints
about noise and other concerns.

Committee agreed to issue letter of support based on approval from 30th precinct.

No new business

Meeting adjourned at

8:49

Respectfully Submitted
Harriet Rosebud



